Minutes from the ESA Plant-Insect Ecosystem Governing Board Meeting January 17, 2023

In attendance:

Surendra Dara, President; Whitney Crow, Secretary; Nicole Quinn, Early Career Professional Representative; Melissa Siebert, Governing Board Representative, and Erin Cadwalader, ESA.

Surendra submitted the quarterly P-IE Section update for the next issue of American Entomologist. He hasn't heard back from the FIT group regarding his email asking for their needs that P-IE could address. Erin and Surendra discussed recruitment for the open and upcoming P-IE positions. As Laura is serving the last year of the Treasurer term, we need to conduct elections this year. Nicole will soon be meeting with the ECP group and will have an update after the meeting.